         THE GIFT

We all realize that one day we will all be called to lay down our working tools and go home  Though there will be sadness among those we have left behind, we hope that the memories we have shared, would be an uplifting experience. On August 21st, many of us here in south Florida experienced that  sadness, with the passing of our Illust.Brother Edward M. Auerbach. A Brother who has given so much to so many throughout the years.
But, as we accept the inevitable, we want to look to those memories that he has left with us.
They are a Gift that cannot be taken from us. This was demonstrated by the many from all over the county, who came to pay their respects to this man and Mason.

While it is left for us to cherish these memories, we need only to look around us, to see our 
“Gifts”, before it is to late.
Take a few moments and recall those memories of the past.


IN REMEMBRANCE

As we each search for reasons why some are taken from us to that celestial home above, we can find comfort and support from those within our fraternity. We are reminded of those who always thought of others, giving a life of service to all they came in contact with.

     THE FUTURE

It is rapidly approaching that time of year when the members of the Lodge are called upon to select new Officers who will lead us during the upcoming year.. It is our opportunity to express through the secret ballot, the brothers we each feel would be best to lead the Lodge in 2015. Our balloting system in the Lodge prohibits any electioneering, therefore guaranteeing each brothers personal choice.
We look forward to your being in Lodge and participating  in this most important procedure. Mark your calendars now.
Tuesday, December 2nd at 7:00 P.M.



  THE OPPORTUNIST

Two bricklayers at a construction site were asked the same question. “ What are you doing?” The first one replied that he was cementing brick’s one on top of the other.
Obvious of what he was attempting to do.  The second worker was asked the same question. He replied that he was turning simple pieces of brick into a beautiful building. The truth is that we see what we want to see. If you want to see ugliness, you will find plenty of that. If you are looking for the extraordinary, in the ordinary, you will see it. Can you see it?
If you follow the second workers thinking, you will find that the ordinary things in life will take on a whole new meaning.

TO THOSE IN NEED
In our effort to reach out to those in need, we must ask ourselves, where am I in my Masonic journey? Who can I call upon to fulfill my needs? When will my needs be met? Will I take the initiative and start the journey?

